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June 3, 1968 

MEMORANDUM FOR THE NATIONAL SECURITY COUNCIL 

The attached paper prepared by the State Department will serve as 
a basis of a duscussion of current issues affecting our relations with 
Great Britain at the National Security Council meeting scheduled for 
noon, June 5. 

The effect of developments in France on the issues included in the 
paper will be discussed by the Secretary of State at the meeting. 

Bromley Smith 


